
HOT DRINKS FOR THE HOMELESS

Annual Report year ending 1 February 2020

ACCOUNTS

Income 6159.62

Expenditure 654.00

REPORT Of TRUSEES

The Charity got underway during the year and provided the first hot drinks to
homeless people. However since then the shutdown due to the coronavirus
has meant the Charity is not able to operate properly, and so has temporally
halted its activities. When the situation returns to normal the Charity will

restart.
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Chair of Trustees 21/10/2020


